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Date; 23 Seplember 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our ongoing iPad refresh across all Glasgow schools, your child will have received a
charging plug along with their new device.

Many thousands of plugs have been issued, but as a precautionary measure due to a couple of
issues with a handful of chargers, a decision has been taken to replace all plugs issued to your
child's school with a different make and model.

We ask that you stop using the current plug and return it to school as soon as possible. We will
let families know when the replacement plugs are delivered to school.

In the meantime, iPads can still be charged using an altemative USB compatible plug. Thank
you for your cooperation and continued support.

Yours faithfully

MrB Mochan
Head Teacher
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